
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

1st announcement 
 

22nd Annual Workshop of the National 
Reference Laboratories for Fish 

Diseases 
 

Copenhagen, Denmark 2018 
 
The Annual Workshop will take place on May 30th and 31st 2018, at 

the National Veterinary Institute 
Technical University of Denmark 

Anker Engelunds Vej 1, building 101 (room S09) 
2800 Kgs. Lyngby, Denmark 

 
Please reserve the dates 

 
Further information will soon be available on our website: www.eurl-fish.eu 

 

The EURL Fish Team 

http://www.eurl-fish.eu/

